( Note rectééved after publication of a piece of research on
subphhaemoglobinaemia 5) cUSa(F/105 .36
13 Norham Gardens, Oxford
Feb. 2 1907

Dear Clarke:-

: Congratulations on your paper in this weeks Lancet--
a most excellent piece of work, so novel and full of phfsiological
as well as clinical value. Have you seen Dr. Huerner lzllin at

the children's hospital ? = Ask for him, please. He is a great
friend of mine. want his adredd. He is from Hamilton, Ontario.

1 had a letter from your father this week.
Sincerely yours

lm. Osler




